
 

Scholarship for best Sheep & Beef case study  
by a final year veterinary student 

 

Background 

Each year one final year vet student is awarded a scholarship for best Sheep & Beef case study.  The 

winner receives a full registration for the upcoming Sheep & Beef conference, with the paper to be 

presented at conference and also be published in the Sheep & Beef newsletter.  

Submissions can be made to sheep-beef@vets.org.nz. 

 

 

 

Past recipients 

Year Name 
2012 

 
Kate Griffiths 
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